
 
 

MEMO 

 
TO:   Lycoming Law Association   
 
FROM:  Christina L. Dinges, Esquire 
 
DATE:   January 4, 2018 
 
SUBJECT:  Family Law Committee   
 

 
The Lycoming Law Committee continues to meet every other month at 

noon in Courtroom #5 of the Lycoming County Courthouse.  The meetings are 
informal in nature and are designed to provide the opportunity to discuss any 
relevant matters to the practice of Family Law in Lycoming County.  This past 
year the meetings provided the opportunity to discuss the recent statutory law 
changes as well as rule changes.  Most recently, a considerable amount of time 
was devoted to the changes required pursuant to the new public access policy.  
The committee provides a nice forum to not only receive information on these 
types of changes in the law, but also permits an open discussion about current 
practice and procedure.  The meetings are well attended and appear to be enjoyed 
by the participants.   

 
 

      Respectfully submitted, 
      Christina L. Dinges 


